LEGISLATIVE UPDATE

From Mike Morris...

May 9, 2021

All,

This past week the legislature completed work on the state operating budget.

HB701 has been placed on the informal calendar of House Bills for Third Reading. This means the
Senate could take it up any time the Senate floor leader wants too. I expect later in the week the
Senate will take it up, pass it as is and it will not need to go back to the House.

This is the final week of session, you never know what might happen, but I'll be watching.

Mike Morris


https://legiscan.com/MO/text/HB701/2021

